
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – October 27, 2008 
 

Present:     John Strasser, Richard Bielefield, Harry L. Reid 

                  Jennifer Gaudette 

       

Guests:      Chief David Wentworth, Susan Ford 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Selectmen reviewed a septic permit for Map 219, Lot 30 for Alderson located on 

Sunset Hill Road. 

 

The Selectmen met with CHIEF WENTWORTH and discussed Police Department 

business.   

 

The Selectmen signed the Tax Warrant. 

 

The Selectmen received two letters from residents concerning the Champagne project 

located in Lisbon. 

 

The Selectmen reviewed the letter that the Sugar Hill Conservation Commission sent to 

the Lisbon Board of Adjustment in regard to the Champagne project. 

 

The Selectmen discussed the letter to be included in the tax bills concerning the licensing 

of junkyards in Sugar Hill. 

 

MR. STRASSER made a motion to accept the minutes of October 20, 2008 seconded by 

MR. BIELEFIELD.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. STRASSER made a motion to adjourn, 

seconded by MR. REID the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. The next scheduled 

meeting will be on Monday, November 3, 2008 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 

PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette  

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 
 


